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ACH Payment Form-Individual.docx;

Dear Jordan Romano:

On behalf of Katharine Kelleman, Chair of the APTA Foundation, it is our pleasure to inform you that you were awarded the
William Millar scholarship in the amount of $7,500.00. You will be receiving a personalized letter from the Foundation Chair
within the next couple of weeks.

Immediate Next steps:

You will need to provide a headshot (solid background) and a short bio (no more than 5 sentences) no later than Friday,

August 25th for the conference program.
Please reply to this email and let me know if you plan on attending APTA’s TRANSform Conference in Orlando, FL on

October 8-11th
If you plan to attend the conference, you will need to register to attend the conference and use discount code: TF23-
APTF (APTA’s conference registration is complimentary for scholarship recipients). Conference registration information
can be found at https://s6.goeshow.com/apta/tfc/2023/fullprogram.cfm. Note: You must create an APTA account if you do
not already have one in order to be able to register for the conference.

Book your travel. If you will be attending the conference, a $500 stipend will be provided to assist with travel costs after
you have registered for the conference. If you accept the stipend and do not attend the TRANSform conference, you will
need to reimburse APTA the $500 stipend.

APTA’s Conference Hotel is the Hyatt Regency Orlando. Hotel information can be found at
https://s6.goeshow.com/apta/tfc/2023/travel_info.cfin

You are invited to an APTA Awards breakfast in Orlando, where you will be recognized. The breakfast will take place on
O[h

Tuesday, October 10™. More information to come.
Submit the attached ACH form in order to receive your scholarship award. If a paper check is required, please let me know
via email. Scholarship awards will be issued no later than Tuesday, September 6th.

More information will be forthcoming in the upcoming weeks.

Congratulations again, and please let me know if you have additional questions.

We hope to see you in Florida.

Thank you,

Karen

KAREN DONALD American Public Transportation Association

Program Manager-Educational Services
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